DOUGLASS W. ORR, M. D.

1020 PROSPECT STREET, SUITE 312
LA JOLLA, CALIFORNIA 82037

April 3, 1973

Dear Kato:

This is to let you know that I
sent you copies of papers by Drs, Baum
and Tolpim, I hope they arrived., I
do not have yours or Greenson's., In
case you have not yet mailed yours to
me, will you send them direct? I
would like to save the extra four or
five days required for a detour through
La Jolla.

The people who should have a copy
of your paper are:

1. Ruth Aaron, M,D, (This is op-
tional now, but she must have
a copy of the fipal draft at
the end of the Panel,)

2, 0, Eugene Baum, M,D,
Suite 106, Parkway House
2201 Pennsylvania Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19130

d. Ralph R, Greenson, M,Di
465 North Roxbury Drive
Beverly Hills, CA 90210

4, Marian Tolpin, M.D.
360 Jackson Avenue
Glencoe, Illinois 60022

All best,
Sincerely,
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